
SUMMARY OF 
PLANNING BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Land Use Management Ordinance Text Amendment regarding 
floor area limits in Planned Development-Housing 

Meeting Date: February 5,2008 

Recommendation: That floor area limits in the single-family residential components 
of Planned Developments-Housing be eliminated. 

Pr 

Vote: 7-0 

Ayes: George Cianciolo, Thomas Jensen, John Ager, Michael Collins, Andrea 
Rohrbacher, James Stroud and Judy Weseman 

Nays: none 

Prepared by: George Cianciolo, Chapel Hill Planning Board Chair 
Kendal Brown, Planning Staff 


